
 

                                                      Registered no. 08296921 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

We are pleased to announce that we will be running a brand new after-school club that is starting 

next week called ‘Kids with Bricks Club’. This will be a Lego club, aimed at pupils in Year 3 or Year 4 

initially, that will use the Lego ‘We Do’ app to support children with their builds.  

The club will start on Wednesday 28th February 2024 and will run for 5 sessions only. The final 

session being on Wednesday 27th March 2024. The club will start at 3:15pm and will finish at 

4:15pm. As this is a brand new group and to assess resources, spaces are limited to 8 spaces only 

for this half term; however, we are hopeful of running this with larger numbers during the 

summer term. Spaces will be allocated through a draw with names being pulled out of a hat after 

the deadline has passed. Pupils who are successful will be informed by letter.  

Pleasingly, there is no cost to this group and we will aim to confirm your child’s place shortly after 
deadline has passed. The deadline for application is by 10am on Monday 26th February 2024. We 

look forward to seeing you at the club if you are successful.  

Best wishes, 

 

Commando Tom 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – KIDS WITH BRICKS: LEGO CLUB 

 

I would like my child to attend the Kids with Bricks Lego Club for the remainder of this half term. 

By completing the information below, I am giving permission for my child to be considered for the 

club and I am aware that my child will need to be collected from the academy at 4:15pm every 

Wednesday for the duration of the club. 

Name of Child: ________________________________________     Class: ________ 

 

Medical conditions/Allergies:_________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent: __________________________    Parent signature: __________________ 

 

Date: __________________________ 


